
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On 23rd April the government are doing a test alert as part of the new 
Emergency Alert system. Every compatible mobile phone or tablet in range of 

a mast will receive the alert. 
  

IF ANYONE HAS A MOBILE PHONE HIDDEN FROM 
AN ABUSIVE PARTNER,  
 PLEASE REMEMBER TO  

SWITCH IT OFF  
OR  

PUT IT IN AIRPLANE MODE,  
ALL PHONES WILL BE ACTIVATED WITH THE LOUD 

ALERT AT 3.00PM ON SUNDAY 23RD APRIL 2023 
   
Visit gov.uk/alerts for more information 
  
Your mobile phone or tablet does not have to be connected to mobile data or 
Wi-Fi to get the alerts. 
  
You can opt out of emergency alerts but the government advises that you 
should keep them switched on.  
 To opt out: Search your settings for ‘emergency alerts’. Turn off ‘severe alerts’ 
and ‘extreme alerts’. 
  
Refuge have produced a really helpful video https://lnkd.in/e-D7uJpF 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__gov.uk_alerts&d=DwQFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=zSNvqBr2YWDdcp9jW0w4HBCY645ruAp96HWD1GczrqI&m=0tdr5246x4XfhneVlErMSy81G_JRBS4bDEyaDivmJ2I&s=VJ5AsB4F_uHU1dxdpp-rwS1BySodC2_jvAJyMuIrkeI&e=
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